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We have begun holding cultural nights, trying to make a bridge for our friends here to understand 

something of Western civilization through Bible reading, also some Western history, modern social 

situations, short stories by a few carefully selected authors, plus singing and refreshments. We expect at 

least 15 people for our first meeting. 

 

We now hold Saturday morning services for those who have heard the Divine Principle and understand a 

little at least. We'll soon begin daily Bible reading and study in Nepali each morning. We got an 

American football from Japan and it's the only one -- maybe the first one -- in Nepal, so it attracts young 

and old alike like a magnet. Maybe we'll have to import them soon. 

 

Our downtown center has three rooms, including a storefront (probably for a restaurant soon), and is used 

for our introductory activities. 

 

 

 


